McKownville Improvement Association
Founded 1924

To: Supervisor Kenneth D. Runion
Town of Guilderland
From: McKownville Improvement Association (Don Reeb contact)
Subject: Flyover
Date: January 7, 2004

Enclosed is the promised copy of the letter received from the Thruway Authority in response to
the Association’s request for information. It contains very little information.

The morning newspaper article-Times Union January 7, 2004—on the flyover is not very rich in’
detail. I have contacted the Authority for more information but nothing is yet forthcoming.

More importantly—all of McKownville thanks you for your interest and support. Without your
help this task—participating in a neighborhood association--would be a lot more like work.

Best wishes for this new year.



